From: DeptECO [mailto:DeptECO@gov.pe.ca]

Sent: Saturday, July 29, 2023 9:12 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: FW: Opposition to Application by DP Murphy (Borden-Carleton)

Please see email below that was received at our office in error on Tuesday, July 25%, 2023.
Thank you.

From: Krista Rogers <kristarogers01@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 3:08 PM

To: DeptECO <DeptECO@gov.pe.ca>; jeffrogers2009@yahoo.ca
Subject: Opposition to Application by DP Murphy (Borden-Carleton)

You don't often get email from kristarogers01@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

| am writing to express my objection to the application submitted by D.P Murphy Inc. for
the proposed gas station in Borden-Carleton.

Having three stations within such close proximity has not once left me wishing we had a
4th.

Our community is well supported through Howatts and Cerettis, particularly. You would be
hard pressed to enter either establishment without seeing tickets being sold, community
posters advertising events, etc. These businesses have been with us and supported our
schools and other community endeavors for generations. Each of these businesses offer
our community something unique. Whether it be serving Maritime Electric personnel gas
and coffee during a devastating storm, our community members during power outages,
providing medication for sick children, etc.

We are well cared for as a community. Another gas station is not needed nor welcomed.
Thank you for your careful review and consideration of this matter.

Jeff & Krista Rogers



